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Federal

Today, the House Appropriations Subcommittee on Transportation released it's report.  The MTA received the following earmarks:

$49.6 million in Section 5309 New Starts-Funding to complete funding of the Metro Rail North Hollywood Extension;

$5.5 million in Section 5309 New Starts-Funding for Eastside light rail project (Mid-City Transit Corridors is not noted);

$3.35 million in Section 5309 Bus and Bus Related Funding; and,

$2 million in Reverse Commute/Job Access Program Funding.

The Full House Appropriations Committee will meet for mark-up on Wednesday, 

June 20, 2001.

Thank you again for your continued support for the MTA's Transportation Appropriations requests.  If you have not sent your letters yet, we would appreciate that you send your support letter this week.

Should you have any questions, please call Marisa Valdez Yeager, Government Relations Officer at (213) 922-2262.
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